
Time to ‘Gear Up!’ 
on the Work Room Floor!
As the National Negotiations Committee  
bargains for a new union contract with postal 
management, showing union pride is more 
important than ever! Show your support for 
APWU – Our Union, Our Contract, Our Future 
by wearing union gear on the work room floor. 

Make sure to take photos! 
Take a selfie or group picture 
with your coworkers while 
wearing the sticker or other 
union gear and email it to 
nccc@apwu.org. Post photos 
on social media and tag  
@APWUNational!

During negotiations, we are fighting for a good union  
contract that secures fair wage increases, protects COLAs, 
retains the no-layoff clause, secures more career jobs,  
addresses workplace harassment, and much more. We are  
also fighting against management’s goals of increased  
subcontracting and reduced service.  

Your support on the work room floor is crucial during nego-
tiations. The NNC needs all of us to show our united strength 
in the demand for a good union contract. That’s why it’s so 
important to show union pride and ‘Gear Up’ on 
Thursdays by wearing union t-shirts, stickers, 
wristbands, and other apparel! 

Contact your local union office if you 
need wristbands. 
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To order union gear, visit apwustore.org
Please PosT


